

Department of Energy

Washington, DC 20585

October 15, 1996

The Honorable John T. Conway Chairman Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board 625 Indiana Avenue, NW Suite 700 Washington, DC 20004 Rec'd: 10/15192

Filed To SUBJARC/HYP

Board

Transmorths

Dear Mr. Chairman:

This letter transmits to you attachments in keeping with commitments made to your office by the Office of Oversight. The enclosures are:

Enclosure 1

A Copy of the Summary of EH Resident Weekly Surveillance Reports dated October 10, 1996.

If you have any questions or comments, please contact Mr. Glenn Podonsky at (301) 903-3777, or Mr. Frank Russo at (301) 903-1845.

Sincerely,

Mark B. Whitaker

Departmental Representative to the Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board

Enclosure